
DENAIR FIRE COMMISSIONERS                                      SEPTEMBER 9, 2024

Chairman Matt Scott called the special meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  Those
present were Commissioners Scott, Earl Haringa, Mark Swartz, Bart Muller and
Tom  Lindquist;  Chief  Aaron  Mundello;  Assistant  Chief  Craig  Lundquist  and
Board Clerk Lisa Wynn.

Scott led the flag salute.

Muller  moved  to  consult  legal  counsel  to  advise  on  Subpeona  CR-24-
010273 received by the department on September 5, 2024.  Swartz seconded the
motion and the motion carried.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:44 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Lisa Wynn, Board Clerk






